
 

 
 
CITY COUNCIL’S MESSAGE                  March 24, 2022  
 

During the March 22 City Council meeting, three ordinances were adopted (following second reading 
and public hearing)… 
 

 Ordinance 1677, which sets forth procedures for the installation of electric vehicle charging 
stations, as mandated by state statute.   

 Ordinance 1678, which was written to regulate stacked parking and the use of mechanical 
parking lifts in all zoning districts.  

 Ordinance 1679, which is a routine ordinance written in conjunction with our Municipal Budget 
as a mechanism to allow the city to roll over unused “CAP” money for potential use in future 
years.  

 
Also on March 22, City Council adopted Sea Isle City’s 2022 Local Municipal Budget (following second 
reading and public hearing of Resolution 027A). 
 
Each of the resolutions on the March 22 Consent Agenda was approved, including… 
 

 Resolution 047, which awarded a contract in the amount of $207,990 to CTX Infrastructure, for 
storm sewer reconstruction along 46th Place. 

 Resolution 048, which authorized the advertisement for bids for an Iced Coffee Concession on 
the beach. 

 Resolution 049, which designated abandoned bicycles and old street signs as Surplus Property 
and authorized their auction. NOTE: The City’s Administration will share additional information 
about the bicycle and street sign auctions later this year.  

 Resolution 050, which authorized the advertisement for bids for repairs to the bulkhead at 59th 
Street and the Bay.  

 
Our next City Council meeting will take place at 10:00 AM on April 12 – and we hope to see you there! 
 
 
Best regards from the members of City Council, 
 
Council President Jack Gibson (jgibson@seaislecitynj.us)   
Frank Edwardi (fedwardijr@seaislecitynj.us)    
J.B. Feeley (jbfeeley@seaislecitynj.us)  
Bill Kehner (wkehner@seaislecitynj.us)    
Mary Tighe (mtighe@seaislecitynj.us) 
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